
From: ROSE, Aneel <roseane@who.int> 
Sent: Saturday, March 9, 2024 10:38 AM
To: Gulzamina Durrani <gulzaminadurrani@gmail.com>
Cc: Bazai, Maqbool Ahmed <bazaim@who.int>; KHAN, Jahanzaib <khanjahanzaib@who.int>; Usman Khan <usman.khan@chipconsulting.org>
Subject: Re: [EXT] Request For Emergency Leave for Mothers Surgery Treatment

Approved. 
Regards
Aneel
Sent from my iPhone

On 09-Mar-2024, at 9:48 AM, Gulzamina Durrani <gulzaminadurrani@gmail.com> wrote:
﻿ 
Dear sir,

I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to inform you of a matter that requires my immediate attention and request for emergency leave.

Unfortunately, my mother is scheduled to undergo surgery for her medical condition in Karachi. As her primary caregiver and support system, I need to be by her side during this critical time to provide emotional support and assistance with her post-operative care.

I understand the importance of my job role, and I assure you that I will do everything possible to ensure that my responsibilities are covered during my absence. I am willing to coordinate with my colleagues to delegate tasks and provide necessary documentation to facilitate a smooth transition during my absence.

I kindly request your understanding and approval for this emergency leave, effective 11 March to 15 March 2024. 

Kindly find the attached medical documents

Thank you for your consideration and understanding during this challenging time. 


Sincerely,

Gulzameen
Training facilitator
Contact #03312891606

